

TECHNICAL ADVISORY

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES

Dave Kerner, Executive Director

DATE: 07/23/2025

Technical Advisory (TA)
RSTL 25-023

SUBJECT: Shipping Redesigned University of North Florida Specialty License

Plates

Overview:

The redesigned University of North Florida specialty license plates will begin shipping July 30, 2025. This specialty license plate was previously deauthorized, but it has been reinstated with a new design. If your county has any of the old designs in your inventory, please remove from your inventory and begin issuing the new plates when you receive them. The inventory codes have not changed, but they are UNR, UNP, UNA.

Details:

Each county must mark the appropriate range(s) obsolete. This will automatically transfer the range(s) to Bin 67, which is designated for obsolete inventory. Additionally, please physically remove obsolete license plates from your inventory. PRIDE will pick them up when they make future deliveries.

Conclusion:

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support Center.

